
Harvest Celebrations 

This year we are pleased to be able to once again invite parents and carers to share our 

Harvest celebrations with us. 

At West Leigh, we will be holding our Harvest celebration on Thursday 14 October at 

0915 in the school hall. 

At BJS we will be celebrating Harvest with a special service at St Andrew’s Church at 0930 

on Wednesday 13 October.  We will be welcoming a guest from Clevedon District Food-

bank. 

 

Our Federation Harvest collections will be for the Clevedon District Foodbank again this 

year, to help with the incredible and essential work they do in the local community.  We 

will be collecting harvest donations at each school from  Thursday 07 October, that will 

be passed on to the team at the Foodbank. 

Please take you harvest items to the Stem room at BJS and to the Reception area at West 

Leigh. 

We have attached a poster of specific items requested from Clevedon District Foodbank, 

but all store cupboard items are welcomed, especially with Christmas approaching soon. 

Many thanks for your  kindness and support with this. 

 

 

 



 


